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Lucas,

Please review this draft to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  As we
discussed, this draft creates a new section that applies only to offers of settlement in
cases that are brought pursuant to statutes that allow fee shifting.  I lifted the
statutory references from s. 814.04 (intro.); please review carefully to make sure that
list includes all of the statutes you want to include.

The new section incorporates s. 807.01 (1) and (4) with the changes we discussed.  It
also includes s. 807.01 (2), (3), and (5) unchanged from current law.  Please let me know
if you would like anything redrafted.
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